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I am in support of LD 1700 as a way to save energy to help our schools, which are 
struggling financially. I am a candidate for the school board for SAD 31 and 
understand the challenges small, rural schools face. This bill would help our  school 
budgets, as well as the environment. It is renewable energy and would lessen our 
dependence on oil. As a registered Maine Guide, we need to do what we can to 
protect our earth, especially in Maine where tourism depends on its natural beauty and
resources. 


